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Union of the Baltic Cities

66th Meeting of the Executive Board
Umeå, Sweden, 7-9 March 2013
Registration form

Name:

Mr/Mrs/Ms         
Position:

     
City:


     
Address:

     



     
Phone:

     
GSM:

     
e-mail:

     
Arrival

date              

time       

place         
Departure 

date              

time        

place         
Sami Week events on 9 March      YES       NO 
Date and name  
     
Please send this registration form by e-mail to the UBC Secretariat in Gdańsk as well as to the City of Umeå,  latest by 11 February 2013.
E-mail: info@ubc.net  (UBC Secretariat)  and  E-mail:  emmy.sundin@umea.se (City of Umeå)
This is not the hotel booking form, for hotel booking please contact directly Hotel Winn at
katarina.klevegard@choice.se  (see practical info)
